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23rd February 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
We are writing to you to inform you about an upcoming event at school. As part of the year 10 
Aspire Curriculum, we are organising a ‘Lealands’ Got Talent’ competition. The aim of the 
competition is to give students the opportunity to showcase their performance skills and to raise 
money for Comic Relief in March 2023.  
 
The competition will be held at school on Friday 3rd March 2023. The competition will begin at 
1:30pm and will finish at 3pm.   
 
Your child has had the opportunity to choose to apply to be a performer. Due to the time 
constraints, there will only be ten places available for performances. Students can perform on their 
own or as part of a team (maximum 10 students per team). If there are more than ten acts that 
apply to perform, the names of the acts that are able to perform on the day will be drawn from a 
hat. If your child wishes to participate as a performer, the deadline for this application to be 
completed will be Friday 24th February 2023. Information on how to apply to perform was explained 
in your child’s assembly the week beginning 6th February 2023.  
 
If your child does not want to participate as a performer, but would like to support the event, they 
have the option to become a member of the audience. A ticket to become a member of the 
audience will be on sale from Monday 20th February 2023 to 27th February 2023. The cost of a 
ticket will be £1. However, if you are willing and able to donate any more money towards the event, 
this would increase the amount of money that we raise for charity and would be greatly 
appreciated.   
 
Tickets can be purchased via the school online payment system, Scopay.  Please scroll to the Trips 
and Events section and select ‘2023 Lealands Got Talent 03/03/23 Ticket’. You will then have the 
option to either donate £1 or add your own amount (over £1).  If your child would rather pay in 
person using cash, a stall will be available at break time on Thursday 23rd and Friday 24th February 
in the Main Corridor.  Due to the capacity of the Main Hall, the number of tickets available is 
restricted to 170 tickets.  
 
Thank you for supporting our charity event. If you have any further questions, please contact Mr Hall 
at the school address who will forward your query to us.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Year 10 Aspire Curriculum students 
 


